
Library Board, Member Recommendation

By Library Director Anguiano



Recommended by the Board

The Library Board recommends Troy Kuntz for a second term. 

• If appointed, this term would run from July 2025 through July 2028.

The Library Board recommends Amanda Chorne for a first-term appointment to fill the seat of 

outgoing board member Kopp.

• If appointed, this term would run from July 2025 through July 2028.


